
     Washington, D. C. 

      May 8, 1869 

 

H. B. Swarr, Esq. 

 My Dear Sir: 

  I thank you for your favor of the 6th  inst., and was greatly surprised to 

hear of the due bill found in Mr. Buchanan’s “tin box.”  I believed he had cancelled it, 

and think with you that he “never intended to collect it.”  I will examine his letters to me.  

I sent a large number of them to Hon. Wm B. Reed by his request. 

    Very truly yours   Wm Flinn 

            260 F. street  
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